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August 9, 2011
The Honorable Chip Cravaack

U.S. House of Representatives

508 Canon Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-0699

Dear Representative Cravaack:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Risk-Based Security Screening for Members of The Armed Forces Act” (H.R. 1801) that requires the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) to implement a plan for expedited airport security screenings for service members, and their families traveling on official orders while in uniform.


The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide further assistance in advancing this legislation. The point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
JLB:jrd:aal
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